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Anti-bullying Week 
Anti Bullying took place last week, with the theme being ‘Make 
a Noise’. 
 
Thank you to all our children, who were able to participate in 
Odd Socks Day. 
 
Thank you to our parents for supporting the Year 4  
workshop. 
 
We hope everyone enjoyed the coffee afternoon, it was great 
that so many of our parents could join us. 

WELCOME BACK 
 

It’s been a great start to the second half of the Autumn term, with a successful Science Curriculum Peer Review, Antibullying 
Week and Children in Need initiative. We have lots more exciting learning experiences and activities over the coming weeks, 
so children need to be in school every day, so that they don’t miss anything. Mrs Page 

   Together Everyone Achieves More 
   Our value for this half term is CARE 

YEAR 2NP 
Dear Parents Ms Perks will be going on  
maternity leave on Friday 8th December 2023. 
We wish Ms Perks well, in anticipation of the 
new arrival. 
Mr Nadeem Shaikh will take over as Class Teacher.  

COFFEE AFTERNOONS 
 
Will take place with our Early Help Team, who offer support to our  
parents and families. 
 

Thursday 7th December 2023 
All parents welcome 

 
Thursday 14th December 2023 

For Dads and Male Carers 

RECEPTION PUPILS 2024 
The last date to apply for your child’s place in Reception September 2024 is MONDAY 15TH JANUARY 2024. 
For parents whose children are due to start school in September 2024, you will need to submit an online  
application, which can be found on www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions  

 
Children In Need Day 

 
Thank you for supporting 
the charity.  

 
We are delighted to inform you 
that we raised £450 

Safeguarding 
Safeguarding Children is: Everyone’s business; Everyone’s Concern; Everyone’s responsibility 

 What is Early Help? 
Early Help means taking action to support a child, young person or their family early in the life of a problem, as soon as it 
emerges. It can be required at any stage in a child’s life from pre-birth to adulthood and applies to any problem or need that 
a family cannot deal with or meet on their own. It also applies to all children and young people, with any form of need. 
School can help with all sorts of things. Please come in and talk to us.  

 
INSPIRE WORKHSHOP 

Tuesday 5th December 2023 
 

Year 1 
9.00am—Year 1NB 
1.45pm—Year 1AP 

 
Can we ask our Year 1  
parents to make a note of the 
date and time, so you are  
available to join your child at 
school at work with them. 

 

TERM DATES 
Christmas Holiday 
25.12.23-05.01.24 

February Half Term 
12.02.24-16.02.24 

TRIPS 
 

Year 6 
Monday 20th November 2023 
Coventry Transport Museum 

 
Years 2/3/4/5/6 

Wednesday 29th November 2023 
The Lion, the Witch and the  

Wardrobe 
 

Year 3 
Thursday 7th December 2023 

Thinktank 

FLU IMMUNISATION 
TUESDAY 21ST NOVEMBER 

Parents can you please ensure you have completed the form 
provided, whether your child is to received the  
immunisation or not. 

WINTER SCHOOL UNIFORM 
It is really important that your child comes to school in their winter uniform. Also, 
could you please ensure your child wears a winter coat with a hat, scarf and gloves. 
We appreciate that with the cold weather our children may need to wear boots to 
school, if so, they will need to bring their school shoes to change into.  
Boys       Girls 
Red sweatshirt with school logo   Red sweatshirt/cardigan with school logo 
White shirt      White shirt 
Red/black tie     Red/black tie 
Black/grey trousers    Dark grey pinafore or black/grey trousers 
Grey/black socks     Black/red/white fitted shoes   
Black school shoes    Black school shoes 
 
SUMMER DRESSES SHOULD NOT BE WORN DURING THE WINTER MONTHS 


